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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket Nos. 50-317
Region I 50-318
631 Park Avenue License Nos. DPR-53
King of Prussia, PA 19406 DPR-69

ATTENTION: Mr. R. W. Starostecki, Director
Division Project & Resident

Programs

Gentlemen:

This refers to Inspection Report 50-317/84-11,50-318/84-11; which transmitted one item
of apparent noncompliance with NRC requirements. Enclosure (1) to this letter is a
written statement in reply to that item noted in your letter of July 3,1984.

Should you have further questions regarding this reply, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Very truly yours, ,

(* JA~-
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Enclosure

cc: D. A. Brune, Esquires
G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
D. H. Jaffe, NRC

~ T. Foley, NRC
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ENCLOSURE (1)

REPLY TO APPENDIX A OF NRC INSPECTION
REPORT 50-317/84-11; 50-318/84-11

-We have reviewed the circumstances that led to the apparent violation of 10 CFR 50,
Appendix B, Criterion XVI requiring timely corrective action to assure that conditions

- such as improper valve labeling of the Hydrogen Analyzers are properly identified and
corrected. The root cause leading to t'ils event was a failure to fully implement
corrective action in a manner that would have prevented an apparent violation of valve
mislabeling in the Gas Analyzing System. Accordingly, the corrective actions cited
below have been or will be implemented to ensure similar violations will not occur in the
future.

(1) A complete review of the Oxygen and Hydrogen Analyzing Cabinets has
been performed and all valve labeling discrepancies identified. The
discrepancies will be corrected through the on-going efforts of the
Valve Labeling Program by September 1,1984.

(2) This incident was reviewed and discussed with Electrical & Controls
Technicians to emphasize the impact of improper equipment labeling
and the potential problems that can result. This action was completed
on July 17,1984.
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Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. NRC:RI Report 50-317/84-19, 50-318/84-19

Dcc w/ enclosures:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance

.

.

L. B. Russell, Plant Superintendent
S.~ M. Davis, General Supervisor, Operations QA

.T.-Magette, Administrator, Nuclear Evaluations
R.- C. L. Olson, Principal Engineer, Nuclear Licensing & Analysis Unit
J. A.'Tiernan,' Manager, Nuclear Power Department
R. E. Denton, General-Supervisor, Training and Technical Services.

.Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

.NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maryland (2) .

.

'bec w/ enclosures:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer. (w/o enclosures)
Director, DETP
DPRP Section Chief
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